
Notice to Mariners
Acoustic monitoring of fishes in Revolution 
Wind and South Fork Wind
The New England Aquarium and Inspire Environmental are conducting fisheries monitoring of Atlantic cod and 
highly migratory species (sharks and tunas) in Revolution Wind and South Fork Wind. Part of this research requires 
six acoustic receivers to be placed on the sea floor in the locations shown on the below chart. To reduce the risk 
of entangling protected species the receivers have no surface buoys and are connected to a mooring system 
(pictured below) weighing 75 pounds that extends about 2 meters (~6 feet) off the sea floor.

The receivers are scheduled to be deployed at these location until May 1, 2022.
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